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Bees 

continue 

to be 

busy

Chicken

of-the-woods

Spiderling cluster

Summer Walks 

Don’t forget that the revised 
10 Walks in and around Churt 
are available to download 
from the website at

Wild 

orchids 
Seem to be 

coming back in 
central Churt
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Please email your nature 
observations and photos to 

churtenvironment@gmail.com
to publish in future editions.

Churt Cubs increasing  biodiversity 
in Wicket 
Wood by 
pulling holly 
and bracken 
which out-
compete 
other species

cowslip seed from Kate 
Marshall's garden flew 
over the road and 
started to  grow on the
bus shelter bank. This 
year they have become 
quite a colony!

(Calopteryx virgo) 
A pair out and 

about in a Churt 
garden

Beautiful 

Demoiselle 

Damelsflies

(Laetiporus sulphureus) 
An edible fungus on a 
fallen oak. Now home to 
a colony of Diaperis
boleti beetles.

Let No Mow May fade 

Cowslip migration: 3 or 4 years ago, a

Spotted 
enjoying the 

sunshine on a 
car door.

to No Mow Summer
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